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| December 7, 1987
JPN-87-060

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
ATTN: Document Control Desk
Washington, D.C. 20555

Subject: James A. FitzPatrick Nuclear Power Plant
Docket No. 50-333
Proposed Changes to the James A. FitzPatrick
Facility Operating Licence No. DPR-59
Regarding Byproduct, Source and Special Nuclear
Material Recelot and Possession (J PTS-87 -016 )

Reference: 1. NRC letter, V.A. Moore to G.T. Berry, dated
October 17, 1974 regarding issuance of
Facility Operating License No. DPR-59.

Dear Sir:

This application for an amendment to the FitzPatrick
Operating License No. DPR-59 (Reference 1) proposes changes
regarding receipt and possession of byproduct, source and
special nuclear material. The proposed changes clarify the
license conditions in Sections 2.B.(4) and 2.B.(5) of the
Operating License (Attachment I to Reference 1).

Enclosed for filing is the signed original of a document
entitled " Application for Amendment to Operating License",
together with Attachments I and II, comprising a statement of
the proposed changes to the FitzPatrick Operating License No.
DPR-59, and the associated Safety Evaluation.

In accordance with 10 CFR 170.12, a check for $150.00 is
enclosed as payment of the application fee fo: 'he review of.

these proposed changes to the FitzPatrick Operating License.
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In accordance with 10 CFR 50.91, a copy of this application
and the associated attachments are being submitted to the
designated New York State official.

Should you or your staff have any questions regarding this
matter, please contact Mr. J. A. Gray, Jr. of my staff.

rery truly yours,

W
' ohn C. Brons
Executive Vice President
Nuclear Generation
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Enclosures

cc: U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
631 Park Avenue
King of Prussia, PA 19406

Office of the Resident Inspector
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
P.O. Box 136
Lycoming, New York 13093

Mr. Harvey Abelson
Project Directorate I-1
Division of Reactor Projects-I/II 1
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission j

7920 Norfolk Avenue i

Bethesda, MD 20014
;

Mr. J. D. Dunkelberger
Division of Policy Analysis and Planning |
New York State Energy Office I
Albany, New York 12223
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